
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA
 

P.O. BOX 6898
 
ELMENDORF AFB, ALASKA 99506-0898
 

REPLY TO 
ATTENTION OF, July 9, 2007 

Civil Works Management Branch 

Gambell Information Repository 
Sivuqaq Corporation Building 
P.O. Box 101 
Gambell, AK 99742 

Dear Gambell Information Repository: 

Please find enclosed a copy of comments submitted by Dr. Ron 
Scrudato, the St. Lawrence Island RAB TAPP advisor, on the Final 
Feasibility Study for the Northeast Cape FUDS property. Included 
with Dr. Scrudato's comments are responses from the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers. 

Please place these comments with the other submittals for 
the Northeast Cape FUDS property on St. Lawrence Island. 

This copy is not to be checked out, but left at the 
repository for anyone to read. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (907) 
753-2689, or bye-mail at carey.c.cossaboom@poa02.usace.army.mil. 

Sincerely, 

. < "<:=-­
L~ 

Carey Cossaboom 
Project Manager 

Enclosures (1) 
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